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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Albrecht Oehler Convenor, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 WG3 
 

   

CC: Rainer Schmidt Chair, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Marco Peter Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Thomas H. Wegmann Asst. Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
  

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
  

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
 

Chad Jones Chair, IEEE P802.3da and IEEE 802.3 PDCC Ad Hoc  
  

James Withey Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 - SC25 WG3 
  

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
  

   

Subject: Comments on ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 N 1350 

Approval: Agreed at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, San Antonio, TX, USA, 18 May 2023 

Dear Mr Oehler, 

The IEEE 802.3 Working Group has reviewed the 1st working draft for maintenance of 
ISO/IEC 14763-2. Please find comments from this review attached. 

Thank you for your continued collaboration with the IEEE 802.3 Working Group. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  




